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ESPRIT Multi Academy Trust

Turner Street, Northwood, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 2NL
Telephone: 01782 234550
Email: grove@espritmat.org
Executive Principal & Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Moran

Academy Principal & Deputy Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Carrigan

Our ref: JWo.OS.JP
27th February 2019

Dear Parent / Carer,

Stoke School Sport Partnerships ‘Passport to Dance’ Dance Extravaganza
We are writing to clarify final arrangements for this exciting performance.
Tickets

We will send you a text message once we receive the tickets.  These then must be collected from the academy office. 

Theatre Dress Rehearsal – Monday 11th March

Children will change in school into their costumes and attend the Victoria Hall during the afternoon for the official dress rehearsal.  All costumes have been kept in school ready for this rehearsal, please feel free to style the girls hair as you wish. Pupils will be taken on a coach to the Victoria Hall for their rehearsal, and then transported back to school.   Pupils will bring their costumes home with them on this day, so that they can wear them at the evening performance.   

On the evening – Monday 11th March
Please bring your son/daughter to the Victoria Hall on the night of the performance at 5.45pm IN THEIR COSTUMES. We will meet in the atrium.  All performers will be seated in the stalls with their teachers, whilst parents/guardians will be seated in the circles.  We have been advised that it can take a long time to get a ticket at the John Street multi-story car park so PLEASE ARRIVE IN PLENTY OF TIME. 

The performance will end at approximately 8.30 pm. 

Pupils will be safely dismissed to parents at the end of the concert – please be patient with us during this dismissal, as we need to check off all pupils as they are dismissed.  There will be an announcement on the night to let parents know where they should collect their children from. 

Many thanks for your support in these matters, do not hesitate to contact either myself or Miss Salmon if we can be of any further assistance.   

Yours faithfully,

               O Salmon
Mr J Woods and Miss O Salmon

Event organisers

PLEASE UPDATE THE ACADEMY OFFICE IF YOUR CONTACT DETAILS CHANGE
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